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Happy New Year
​from OLLI at SBU!

*SPRING 2022 SEMESTER UPDATE*

After careful consideration, the OLLI at SBU Program will
operate Virtually for the Spring 2022 Semester.

REGISTRATION WILL BEGIN TUESDAY JANUARY 18, 2022
(Please check your email for details in the coming weeks!)

An updated workshop schedule will be sent out next week.
Thank you for your patience as we work to make necessary updates.

START: MON, FEB 14, 2022 
END: FRI, MAY 6, 2022

(11 week semester)

More Information about Spring 2022 Update Here



THE OLLI AT SBU OFFICE

​WILL BE CLOSED ON:

MON, JANUARY 17, 2022

​IN OBSERVANCE OF

MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. DAY

*Please Note: No workshops will be held on 1/17/22

FINANCE COMMITTEE
OLLI at Stony Brook University is in need of a Finance Committee. We
would like to have at least three volunteers to be part of this committee.

Click on the red button below to find a description of the
duties the members of the Finance Committee

​will be asked to perform.

If you are interested in volunteering, please email Mary Hance at:
mfhance@aol.com

Finance Committee Description

Read More

Paleoanthropologist Richard
Leakey, Chair of Turkana Basin
Institute, Dies at 77
​We are thankful to have had the opportunity to listen to
Dr. Richard Leakey, world-renowned paleoanthrologist
and conservationist, speak for the OLLI at SBU Virtual
Lecture Series this past September 2021. An iconic
visionary leader who will be missed.

View the Lecture from
9/24/21

Passcode: OLLI-LEAKEY092421
*passcode is case sensitive

OLLI LECTURE SERIES presents:
HELEN HARRISON
Thursday, January 20, 2021
1:o0 pm



PICASSO IN POLLOCK

*separate email reminder with zoom link will be sent

SHARE OLLI WITH YOUR FRIENDS!​
Send them an invitation to join our mailing list and start
receiving OLLI information and updates.

Share OLLI

Read SBU News

The Latest Discoveries About
Neutron Stars - Prof. Jim Lattimer

on 2/4/22

Free Astronomy Open Nights via
Zoom

Printing Solidarity: Tricontinental
Graphics from Cuba

TECH SUPPORT
Monday -Friday: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

If you need help, please email: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

The OLLI at SBU Newsletter will be sent on

the 1st & 15th of every month

Breanne & Liz Have New

Cell Phone Numbers

Call or Text Us!
Breanne (631) 356-3912
Liz (631) 356-3725



Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Stony Brook University

S-101 Social and Behavioral Sciences

Stony Brook, NY 11794-4304

(631) 632-6554

E-mail: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

www.stonybrook.edu/olli

Visit Our
Website

 ​


